VILLAGE HALL CHAIRMANS REPORT 22nd JULY  2021
We would again like to thank the Parish Council for the improved Maintenance Grant and for the Post Office Grant.

The maintenance grant has already been put to good use, with all the exterior woodwork on the hall having been re-treated and the car park and fence refurbished. Future projects have been identified including the rebuilding of the dry-stone wall at the front of the building and for this we will, of course, have to apply for Conservation Area Consent.  All this is on top of the regular maintenance and utilities  charges, that we have to conduct on a Public Building and this has had to be on-going, despite the hall not being used much this during 2020.

We have now exited what we hope will be the final lock-down for COVID-19 and the Village Hall is finally open to users. It is very fortunate that we successfully applied and received Government COVID-19 Grants to cover our running costs for the year. 

David Price

Chairman / Secretary / Treasurer

